
From: Atul Jain   
Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2023 1:22 PM 
To: Demelo, Emma <Emma.Demelo@brampton.ca>; Vani, Clara <Clara.Vani@brampton.ca>; City Clerks 
Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Amendment File# OZS-2022-0036 and Site Plan Application# SPA-2022-0138 

 Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

Hi,  

 We very strongly object to the proposed amendment of allowing big trucks on The Gore Road as well as 
reducing the buffer area between the property and The Gore Road.  

 This is an absolutely unnecessary application and will cause unwarranted commercialization of a 
premium residential neighbourhood. There is a perfectly good entrance from the other side of the 
property on Hwy 50 which is a far more wider and main road, much nearer to Hwy 427. 

 We sent a letter before also as well as signed the petition, prior to Nov 28, 2022. We will be attending 
today's POH meeting as well. 

  

Regards, 

  

Atul Jain -  Kelways Circle, Brampton - L6T0G5 

Please review the City of Brampton e-mail disclaimer statement at: 
http://www.brampton.ca/EN/Online-Services/Pages/Privacy-Statement.aspx  
 
 
 
--  

Warm regards, 
 

Atul Jain (AJ) 

 
 


